Dear Cavendish Close Childrew,

Welcome back to school
Vear 1 and Year 2 childrew!
T hope that you've had a
happy summer making fum
mewmories with your
families and being helpful
at home. A special welcome
to our vew Year 2. teacher
— Mr Hampson.

we will all get back into a
aood school routine
together. It's important
that we have enough
sleep and that we have a
good breakfast. Please be
on time for school every
day. The doors open at
2:40am with a swilel

T have had a wonderful
summer with my family
and friends. T have
enjovyed a wonderful holiday
in Ttaly — eating lots of
amazing food, exploring
ancient cities and

= | sSwimming in the sea.
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